
 

 

From: G TOBIN   

Sent: 30 January 2019 09:27 
To: Manston Airport 

Subject: RiverOak DCO 

 

Dear Sirs 

We wish to express our total support for the DCO application made by RiverOak Strategic 

Partners Ltd, to re-open Manston Airport. 

Thanet needs the investment proposed by RiverOak, as it’s an area with high unemployment 

and social deprivation. This has been evidenced by the reports produced by Kent County 

Council and subsequently published on their website. 

Within the documents supplied by RiverOak to support their DCO application is a report 

from Dr Sally Dixon. This details how a re-opened Manston airport will create employment 

opportunities, reinvigorate the local economy and how RiverOak will engage with Higher 

and Further education providers to offer academic opportunities to local young people. 

We would implore you to grant the DCO as it offers so many opportunities that will benefit 

the Thanet area for generations to come. 

  

Regards 

Mr & Mrs G Tobin 
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